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Université Libre de Bruxelles, April 25, 2002



 

	Summary


  

	The UNICA Seminar on Fundraising was attended by more than 50 participants with an important attendance of representatives of Universities of Central Europe. The audience was very interested in the different presentations. 

Prof. De Backer explained the European gap with amazing figures: 

1. the top 3 fundraising public universities in the US raise as much private money as the total budget for universities in Belgium; 

2. 10 out the top US twenty Fundraising institutions are public universities; 

3. there is no relationship between lower quality of education and increasing fundraising; 

4. the foremost important Fundraising source are your alumni; 

5. Academic independence remains at the center of the essential balance between means and results. 

Mrs. Vissers (Utrecht University) and Mr. Wallberg (Stockholm University) presented the Alumni policy of their university: 

We need to be patient to develop an Alumni Community and "Friendraising" before "Fundraising": a good database is the first step. We need central negotiation skills to federalize the different Alumni groups in a decentralized university. 

Joanna Motion, Case Europe, gave the principles of educational Fundraising in an European context: 

Just ask yourself why you would give to your university… and why not? 

Dr Colin Boswell, Senior Consultant, Brakeley Ltd, and Manie Spears, President of Ketchum Fundraising gave their views. "How to begin" insisted on recruitment of volunteers, on prospect (donor) research, records and defining priorities. 

Think "long term" and build relationships, prepare … and don't forget to ask for the gift … and to thank many times. 

Marnie Spears approached the Institutional. Last but not least, don't forget to involve your president. 

We want to thank Prof. Benjamin Van Camp and Prof. Pierre de Maret, the rectors of the two universities of Brussels (Vrije Universiteit Brussel and Université Libre de Bruxelles), for their involvement, their questions and their attention and Prof. Hugh Gough, Dean of International Affairs (University College Dublin) and member of the UNICA Steering Committee, the chairman of the seminar. 

We are very grateful to the consultants Brakeley Ltd, Ketchum Fundraising and to Case Europe for their support. 
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